
Bamfield Historical Society Members’ Social—Private Event 

Pre-Opening Screening of This Year’s Exhibit 

The Life and Legacy of R. Bruce Scott 

Sunday, June 26th, 2016 

 

 

 

Approximately 40 current and new members of the Bamfield Historical Society attended the pre-opening 

screening of the society’s annual exhibit, which is hosted each year in the Bamfield Centennial Park office. 

The event, which was the first of its kind for the society, was meant as a way of thanking the membership 

for its support.  The society is grateful for the use of this space each year. 


